
The History 
and Practice 

of the 
Eleventh Step 

How Step Eleven was taken during the Early Days 

 

With Wally P., (Tucson, AZ) Archivist, Historian and Author 
(Wally receives no income from any materials he has authored.  This is his Twelfth Step work for which he cannot be paid.) 

 
 

Wednesday, October 25, 2017 @ 6:30—9:00 pm 
(doors open at 5:45 pm) 

 

Hauska Home and Farm 

30 W. Chicago Street 

Coldwater, MI  49036 

Use the rear (North) Entrance 
 

 Learn how Step Eleven evolved during the 1930’s and take 

part in a Guidance Meeting using the same format that was 

used by Dr. Bob and Anne Smith during the summer of 

1935.  This is truly one of the most powerful meeting formats  

within the recovery movement. 
 

This life-changing event is FREE to anyone wanting to attend, 
however donations will be graciously accepted 

 
E-mail for more information:  regerupp@gmail.com 

or call: 989-429-1601 
 

This event is hosted by members of the recovery community and is for 
“anyone or everyone interested in a spiritual way of life” 

mailto:regerupp@gmail.com

